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Dear Parents,   
 I hope you had a lovely half term break and enjoyed spending time 
together.  We have lots of exciting things planned for the second half 
of this term, which starts with a visit from Kimmy’s zoo for the      
children in Holly and Willow classes. We know the children will      
enjoy meeting lots of animals, keep an eye out on class dojo to see 
which animals visit the foundation classes.  

Wood Ley World Book Day 

It is the 25th anniversary of World Book 

Day on Thursday 3rd March. There are lots 

of online activities and webinars for the 

children to    experience to help celebrate 

the event.  The children are invited to come to school dressed as their 

favourite book character on Friday 4th March, alternatively in     

keeping with our special school of  sanctuary writing theme, ( a place 

of safety and comfort) the children and staff are very welcome to  

come to school in their comfy pyjamas and slippers if they wish. You 

would have received a parent mail letter detailing the writing project, 

which we will be exhibiting in the atrium. We plan to share this with 

you virtually, we hope you enjoy reading some of the children's’    

fabulous work.  

Friday 18th March—Red Nose Day 

The theme for Red nose Day  -Comic Relief this 

year is super heroes ! If you want your child to 

support this worthwhile cause then they can dress 

up as a super hero for the day on Friday 18th March. We will be        

taking part in different activities throughout the day. If you wish to 

make a donation then you will be able to do so in the same way as 

last year through the secure ParentPay portal which we will be sharing 

with you nearer the time. We plan to have a grand parade through 

the school so the children can see each others costumes.  

 



 Wood Ley Stars  
 

 

 

 

Well done to all of the children who have 

been awarded star of the week in                        

February . We are very proud of your 

achievements and we hope you enjoyed 

the tea party.  

 Hazel Class: Lexie, Liam, Izzy 

Acer  Class:  Harry, Lily, Natalie 

 Cedar Class:  Alfie, Amber, Ellie 

 Poplar Class:  Jackson, Zak, Eddie 

 Maple Class:  Layla, Emily, Joshua 

 Beech Class: Imogen, Annabelle, Colby 

 Cherry Class: Henry, Jacob, Ronnie,  

 Oak Class: Blake, Abel, Georgia 

 Elm Class: Matilda, Milana, Oliver 

Holly Class:  Samuel, Charlie, Remy 

Willow Class: Jack, Freya, Nicole 

.  

School Values 

The school value for 

this half term is           

honesty . We are looking forward to see 

who will be nominated by their teachers 

for demonstrating this value and be  

awarded a golden ticket.  The  golden    

ticket winners for last half term are         

featured on the next page. Well done ! 

SEND Drop In Thursday 31st March  2022 at 2.pm 

Mrs Spinks is looking forward to meeting parents 

at the next SEND drop in session on  Thursday  

131st March  . If you have issues you would like to 

raise with Mrs Spinks at the drop in please could 

you e mail her to arrange an appointment for the 

day.  

We are delighted with the        

response to our Read Around 

the World project. Reading reg-

ularly with your child , even 10 

minutes a day has a tremendous 

impact on their progress at 

school. We can already see the improvement it has 

had on so many children . The children who have 

already achieved the reading challenge and      

managed to read around the world are: 

     Alex, Ezra, Jessica, Milly,  Daisy, Sangeetha,    

Alfie, Natalie, Joshua, Elsie May, Phoebe, Brooke, 

Jack, Milana, Elsie, Matilda, Leo, Hugh, Robyn, 

Olivia, Isabelle, Abigail, Albert, Meredith 

  Class of the Week  

We are delighted to share with 
you that the   following classes 
have been awarded class of the 
week for  excellent lunchtime  
behaviour and good  manners: 
Week ending 4th  February: 
Beech 
Week ending  11th February 
Cherry 
  . Year 6 SATS Parents’ Forum 

We will be sending out an invitation to year 6 

parents over the next few weeks, inviting them to 

a virtual parents’ forum about year 6 SATS. This 

was postponed from last half term due to staff    

absences.   

 



                                                                                                                    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

                  

 

 

 

 

                    

 

 

 

 

 

                            

                                                                                               

 

 

Golden Ticket Winners ! 

 

   

  

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 



Term Dates 2021 / 2022 

Autumn Term 

Wednesday 1
st
 September 2021 - Friday 17

th
 December 2021 

(Half term - Monday 25
th
 October 2021 to Friday 29

th
 October 2021) 

Spring Term 

Tuesday 4
th
 January 2022 – Friday 8

th
 April 2022 

(Half term – Monday 21
st
 February 2022 to Friday 25

th
 February 2022) 

Summer Term 

Monday 25
th
 April 2022 - Thursday 21

st
 July 2022 

(Half term – Monday 30
th
 May 2022 (May Bank Holiday) to Friday 3

rd
 June 2022) 

Non-pupil days or 'PD' days  

Wednesday 1
st
 September 2021 

Thursday 2
nd

 September 2021 

Tuesday 4
th
 January 2022 

Wednesday 5
th
 January 2022 

 Friday 18th February 2022 (In lieu of additional Jubilee Bank Holiday)  

Monday 25
th
 April 2022 

 

 

March 

Wednesday 2nd March— GVP Multi skills club for years 1 and 2 

Thursday 3rd March—Pets As Therapy re starts.  

Friday 4th March—GVP Dance club for years 3 and 4 

Friday 4th March—Wood Ley world Book Day Dress Up 

Monday 7th March—GVP Parkour Club for years 5 and 6 

Wednesday 9th March—Foundation classes forest School Session 

Wednesday 9th March—GVP Multi Skills club for years 1 and 2 

Friday 11th March—GVP Dance club for year 3 and 4 

Monday 14th March—GVP Parkour Club for years 5 and 6 

Wednesday 16th March—foundation classes forest School Session 

Wednesday 14th March—GVP Multi skills club for years 1 and 2 

Friday 18th March—GVP Dance club for years 3 and 4 

Friday 18th March—Red Nose Day “Superheroes 

Wednesday 23rd March—foundation classes forest school session 

Friday 25th March—GVP Dance club for years 3 and 4 

Wednesday 30th March—Foundation stage forest School session 

Thursday 31st March—SEND drop in  

Friday 8th April—Last day of spring term.  


